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QUESTION COMMENT 

Q1: Do you agree that the cost savings from the 
registry are likely to accrue in greater proportion 
to retailers than to distributors and meter 
owners? 

Yes  

Q2: Do you agree that transactions costs are likely 
to be reduced by allocating costs 100% to 
retailers rather than split between retailers, 
distributors and meter owners? 

Yes  

Q3: Do you agree that the electricity registry cost 
allocation may not provide a useful guide to the 
cost allocation for the gas registry? 

Yes 

Q4: Do you support the revised proposal to allocate 
switching and registry costs, both development 
and ongoing costs, 100% to retailers with the 
proportion based on their respective share of 
ICPs?  What are your reasons? 

Yes. 

It is inevitable that costs incurred by the network and GMS operators will be passed through in 
their charges to the Retailers, at least this will be the case for GasNet where costs will be 
passed through directly in accordance with its pricing methodology. Any perceived benefits to 
retailers by reducing their apportionment will be artificial. 

Q5: If you do not support the proposal, what 
alternative proposal would you support?   What 
are your reasons? 

N/A 
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